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Dear Sirs, 
 
I submit for your consideration comment on the Publication draft of the Vale of White Horse Local Plan behalf of Abingdon Deanery. 
 
With every good wish. 
 
Peter Morgan 
New Communities Development Officer 
Diocesan Church House 
North Hinksey Lane 
Oxford OX2 ONB 
www.oxford.anglican.org 
Mobile: 07429440468 
Switchboard: Oxford (01865) 208200 
Fax: Oxford (01865) 790470 
e-mail : peter.morgan@oxford.anglican.org 
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